
Report of the Performance Measures and Accountability Committee 

For the Executive Committee Meeting, February 5, 2021 

 

The Performance Measures and Accountability Committee (PMAC) met on January 20, 2021. 

 

WDC staff reviewed the local area expenditures and the number of participants who were served. 

Jayson Muraki presented the Statewide Annual Performance Measure report. 

 

Kauai has not enrolled any Youth program participants since 2016. In the past year, the new 

service provider has been reimbursed for personnel costs, but has not enrolled any participants. 

The WDC staff asked the PMAC to recommend action from the Executive Committee to 

intervene with Kauai County. Kauai’s Adult and Dislocated Worker programs also have 

unacceptably low participant counts. A motion to request the Executive Committee to address 

concerns with Kauai County was made by David DeLuz, Jr. The motion was seconded by 

Bernadette Howard. There were no objections or further discussion. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

The Opportunities Population Subcommittee of the Employer engagement Committee presented 

their report on the emerging themes of the AJC discovery process and their next steps. 

 

Updates on Committee Budget and Projects 

1. Statewide evaluation of training providers 

A request for proposal for a statewide evaluation of training providers was issued on 

January 11, 2021. WDC is looking for a provider to evaluate the current training 

providers that the American Job Centers refers clients for training and compliance 

with federal, state and county policies. Proposals are due by February 12, 2021. The 

budget is $75,000. 

2. Statewide evaluation of service providers 

WDC is working on the request for proposals to evaluate service providers with a 

budget of $75,000. Target date will be to issue the RFP by end of February 2021. 

3. Training for training providers 

A budget of $15,000 was approved to provide training for training providers. After an 

internal review, it was decided that the training can be conducted within WDC with 

the assistance of the HireNet Hawaii vendor Geographic Solutions. The $15,000 was 

reallocated to another project. 

 

These projects must be completed and funds expended by June 30, 2021. 


